
County Councillor Report for April 2016 

Cardiff Bus; the bus service to Morganstown has improved and the service is now at 30 
minute intervals; I have arranged a meeting with the Director of Cardiff Bus to seek 
improvement to the service to Radyr Gardens and a better Sunday service. 

Cardiff Rivers Group:  on 2nd April 30 volunteers did a great job of tidying the river in the 
area of Radyr Weir 

Misc. local issues: the main ongoing concerns are potholes, inconsiderate parking especially 
near local schools, inadequate supply of waste bins, planning issues and cleanliness of streets 
and there have been many such matters raised recently. In addition some local residents have 
brought issues to my surgery and these have been addressed. 

Radyr Festival: this is another great opportunity to enjoy together the superb range of events 
put together by the hard-working team while also raising money for the very deserving 
charity. I look forward to meeting many local residents at these events 
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